GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Together we care, together we succeed

17t September 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are excited to share that we have arranged a residential trip to Pioneer Centre for
our Year 6 pupils. The centre is in Cleobury Mortimer and has been visited by many schools
in Hales Valley Trust for a number of years.

The visit will take place from Monday 9* June — Wednesday 11t June 2025. You can find
out more using the Pioneer website:
https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/pioneer-centre/

The total cost for this visit will be £270 per child.

If your child is interested in going to the Pioneer Centre you will need to pay a deposit of
£30 (which is non-refundable). This deposit must be paid via Parentmail by the

30* September 2024 so that we can confirm numbers for our booking with Pioneer Centre
on that date. Payments must be made via Parentmail as we are a cashless school.

Once your deposit has been paid, you will have the option to pay the remaining balance in
full or make payment instalments of £40 at the end of every month from October 2024 to
March 2025. The final balance must be received by the end of March 2025.

**please note, it is the Pioneer Centre policy that any places cancelled within 16 weeks (17 February 2025) of the
visit will incur a 50% charge and within 8 weeks (14t April 2025) will incur 100% charge of the cost.

If you DO NOT wish for your child to attend, please complete the form on this link
https://forms.office.com/e/5z20CLUXCBO to confirm that your child will be in school on
Monday 9t* June — Wednesday 11* June 2025.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk
and we will happily get back in touch.

Many thanks,
Mrs H Daniels
Assistant Headteacher
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